
Submitter: Granella Thompson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2005 

Any gun law that is not directed at a criminal is in violation of the 2nd Amendment 

and should not be supported, it will not help the crime rate as a gun is merely a tool 

used for good or evil according to the intent of the person holding it.  Many good 

people with a gun have stopped criminals and they deserve the right to continue to 

do that. This bill punishes whose who make their own guns.  I would be fine with 

huge fines for those being in the possession of a criminal who has shown disregard 

of human life and liberty by their behavior, but most people with guns are perfectly 

fine to have them and should not be hindered from exercising their 2nd amendment 

rights.  If you want to reduce the crime rate, people who strangle, beat, bludgeon, 

stab are more dangerous according to crime statistics.  People running over people 

in a car are dangerous too, but you are focused unreasonably on the gun, which is a 

tool just like all the other weapons that can kill. 
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